
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 19th February 2024 

Tuesday  10.30am Walking with Nature 
Thursday  10.30-11.00am Safeguarding training for Wesley’s 

 volunteers 
 11.00am Knit & Natter  
 1.00-1.30pm Safeguarding training for Wesley’s 

 volunteers 
 2.00pm Creative Arts 
Saturday 10.00 – 12.00 NM Rotary 
Sunday 25th  10.30am Morning worship 
  led by Revd Mark Wakelin 
 

Prayer of the Week 
God of all our journeys and adventures, 
you are with us throughout every step of our lives. 
As signs of Spring begin to come forth, 
walk with us as we experience the new life of the season, 
and in whatever may come our way.  Amen 
 

Hymns and Readings for this morning’s service 
436 What shall I do my God to love  
236 Forty days and forty nights 
416 There’s a wideness in God’s mercy 
581 Com, my table is a meeting place 
238 Lead us, heavenly Father, lead us 
 
Reading Mark 1: 9 - 15 (NT page 35) 
 

Local Arrangement Service on Sunday 10th March 
There will be a short meeting after next week's service for all those who 
would like to be involved in the preparation for this Mothering Sunday 
service. 
If you would like to be involved but cannot be at the meeting please 
inform one of the stewards. 
 

 
This week’s flowers have been kindly donated and arranged by 
Pam Bugeya. 

 

The collection for 11th February amounted to £101.40. 

 
Final Boiler fund coffee bar 
£315.06 was raised last Saturday 10th February.  Thank you so much to all who 

have helped over the past 11 months on a Saturday morning.  Baked, served and 

just came to purchase cake and coffee.  

Now we can go back to more sales for different charities so hope to see you 

again in future weeks.  Julie Haines 

 

There are plenty of Saturdays available in the coming weeks to hire the 
coffee bar for a charity coffee morning and cake sale.  All you need is a few 
friends to help you run it, some cakes/baked goods to sell and customers!  
You could raise between £100 and £200 for your favourite charity. 
Please see Sarah to book one.   
 

Music in New Malden 
Final VOCALFEST24 concert this afternoon.  New Malden Voices directed 
by local soprano, Jane Wilkinson. 
See posters for details of the programme. 
 

Creative Arts 
As we have cancelled the meeting on 15th February and there are 5 
Thursdays this month, we have decided to meet on 22nd February as 
otherwise there would be a 5 week gap before we meet again.  If you can 
make this date we will be pleased to see you.                        Doreen Downey 
 

Health Check Drop-in 
Wesley’s Tuesday 27th February 10.30 – 1300 
Organised by Kingston Voluntary Action & supported by Integrated Care 
Support Services/The Royal Borough of Kingston upon Thames.  They will 
provide a blood pressure and BMI check for you and a safe relaxed palace 
for you to talk with a trained professional for health advice. 
 

Church Family Quiz 
Saturday 16th March 6pm 
Tickets priced £5 each are now available from Julia Morton & Liz Edwards.  
Soft drink will be provided.  Please bring your own nibbles.  Proceeds to 
the Alzheimer's Society. 
 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by CCLI Licence No. 4804 



 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
         NMMethodists 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm, Thu 12 – 4pm) 
Mrs Lee Monczak (Development Officer)  nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com 
Mrs Julia Morton (Senior Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 
Mrs Liz Edwards (Steward) 020 8949 4023 lizedwards513@gmail.com 
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Charity Registration Number 1176621 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday 18th February 2024 

 
 10.30am  Holy Communion led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 

 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 

Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 

So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
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